Inviting Mums, Dads & Carers.toa

Family Numeracy

taster session at Oswald Road School.....

FREE

You will have an insight into:
- How children are being taught numeracy at school

- New resources and activities you can use with them.

- Educational games for your children.
The session will take place on

Monday 21st March at 9.00am - 11.00am

If you are interested please complete this reply slip and return
to the school office as soon as possible.

Parent:

Child:

Contact Number:




